
Retrofitting housing and
reducing carbon in Cumbria

This event provides an opportunity for those 
with a cross-section of interests in retrofitting 

the domestic housing stock of Cumbria to 
engage in discussion and share perspectives.

We will hear from a variety of stakeholders, including:

•	 The context of reducing carbon emissions in Cumbria
•	 The retrofit challenge from Local Authority and Housing Associations perspectives

•	 Current training and accredited qualifications for retrofitting
•	 Potential for a Retrofit Hub in Cumbria

•	 Potential for collaboration and mutual economic benefit

The event will provide an overview of retrofit 
developments in Cumbria and an opportunity to 

contribute to next steps in a collaborative framework.

Taking place at Lakes College
Friday 9th June, 08:45am-12:00pm

To RSVP, email HelenB@lcwc.ac.uk


